
To licensed clergy, those holding PtO and LLMs in the Diocese of Salisbury 

 

12 June 2020 

 

Dear brothers and sisters 

 

The government has this morning issued its guidance on the safe use of places of 

worship during the pandemic.  Although it runs to several pages, I hope that it won't 

contain any surprises. 

 

With my thanks and prayers for all that you are doing (including deciding not to open for 

private prayer where to do so would not be prudent or sustainable) for those in our joint 

cure. 

 

+Nicholas Sarum 

https://anglican.us12.list-manage.com/track/click?u=1382fc138f5abc38c79498c8e&id=f7335701a0&e=f4956de4dd
https://anglican.us12.list-manage.com/track/click?u=1382fc138f5abc38c79498c8e&id=f7335701a0&e=f4956de4dd

